
March 2, 2015 Board Meeting Holiday Inn 

All members were present. 

Three guests were in attendance. 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

Minutes from the February 23, 2015 meeting were approved. 

Tom Ross was there to promote Ribfest that is coming to the fair grounds June 18-19-20-21. He has 

backing from the fair board, police and M & S to do it. It is going to be out where the food normally is 

during the fair. Parking will be where spectators park for races. There will be a boarder set up in line 

with the pit gate so the haulers will be able to get in. He would like to see Nodak Speedway as the 

entertainment for Sunday night. They are promoting it in Canada and there are TV and radio ads as well 

for it. He is expecting 15-20,000 people to come for it. If we can help promote it at all that is great in his 

mind. 

Bills were paid. 

Discussion on what to do for the Memorial day show. Jeff Barta was there to ask if he can see what he 

can find for us that day. He is going to bring some ideas back to us. Military personnel will get in FREE 

that day. 

Locks were purchased for the trailer. Jeff couldn't find a wheel lock for the trailer and Jason Olson said 

he could get one for us. 

Discussion about the World of Outlaws. Nick spoke with Larry with the WoO. Hot laps will start at 6:30 

and races at 7:30 pm. He would also like to see the modifieds race with them. He would only like 2 heats 

though. We would like to see 24 cars not 20 cars for the race. 

Kadi and Nick are sending post cards and emails to all the drivers about the general meeting on Sunday 

March 8, 2015.   

Discussion on volunteer pay. We need to decide on it now so we are set up for the year. Discussion on if 

some of the positions are needed or not. Stil l looking for volunteers to help out.  

Motion made to not have a meeting on Monday, March 9, 2015. It was approved.  

Motion made to adjourn the meeting.  

Meeting adjourned at 9:20 pm. 

Next meeting is Monday, March 16, 2015 Holiday Inn at 7:00 pm. 

 


